Lancaster, Jason

To: Yellin, Anna
Subject: RE: Sabal Trail - Earthen Dam and S3TRC1000 Clearance Request

From: Yellin, Anna [mailto:Anna.Yellin@dnr.ga.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 10:48 AM

To: Lancaster, Jason <JLancaster@trcsolutions.com>
Subject: RE: Sabal Trail - S3TRC1000 Clearance Request

Hi Jason-

Thom Litts (Operations Manager, Fisheries) and Brett Albanese (Senior Aquatic Biologist, Nongame Conservation) have
looked over the changes.

e DNR acknowledges that the workspace at Hog Creek in Colquitt County has changed as communicated in your
August 242016 email.

e DNR also acknowledges that the Sabal Trail project will now use Horizontal Directional Drill (HDD) in place of
open cut at approximately milepost 105.1. as communicated in your August 5, 2016 email.

Thank you for communicating these changes with us-

Anna

Anna Yellin

Environmental Review Coordinator, Nongame Conservation
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